
Registration and tryouts set for Pen Bay Soccer Club fall 2023 play

APPLETON — Registration for Pen Bay Soccer Club’s fall season is now open. The U.S. Youth
Soccer Association/Soccer Maine league is for players in the Midcoast from Knox, Waldo, and
Lincoln counties who wish to travel within the state each weekend for games against other
Maine club teams. Games are held on Sundays during the fall season. Tryouts will be held for
all age groups on Saturday, June 10th at Lincolnville Central School from 9 a.m. to 10:30 a.m.

U9 Girls tryout: 9 -9:45 a.m.
U9 Boys tryout: 9-9:45 a.m.
U10-U14 Girls & Boys tryouts: 9:45-10:30 a.m.

Only players new to Pen Bay Soccer Club need to attend the tryouts. If you are unable to attend
please contact Patrick Costigan (costiganp@tidewater.net) or Ryan Hurley
(ryan.hurley@fivetowns.net) prior to the scheduled tryout date to schedule an alternate tryout
time.

Players must register online at https://www.penbaysoccerclub.com/ before their scheduled
tryout. The registration fee is $150; there is a separate uniform fee.

Pen Bay Soccer Club works to ensure financial concerns are not a barrier to playing soccer. To
that end, the club keeps its fees at, or below, most other clubs, and financial aid is available.
Scholarships are available upon request. For more information, email Patrick Costigan at
costiganp@tidewater.net.

To register, visit https://www.penbaysoccerclub.com/tryouts-1
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